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Ken Davis, a partner in the Health Care practice, will present the "Structuring Exclusive Contracts 
Between Hospitals and Physician Groups" webinar at 1:00 p.m. (ET) on Wednesday, August 30. The 
webinar will discuss:

● information for counsel involved in structuring exclusive contracts between hospitals and 
physicians or physician groups.

● the 'nuts and bolts' of structuring the agreements, including restrictive covenants, payor 
contracting provisions, performance standards and exclusivity.

● strategies to overcome regulatory issues.

View the “Structuring Exclusive Contracts Between Hospitals and Physician Groups” presentation 
slides.
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